
 

 

Please join us for our 1st Gratitude 
Dinner Planning Meeting. 

All are welcome to attend as we begin to 
plan for this annual event. 

           *****************************************************************  

SATURDAY, JUNE 14, 2025 at 1:00 PM  
101 Club 

700 SW 10th Street, 
Pompano Beach, FL 33060 

          
*****************************************************************  

 
If you have any questions, please contact: 

   
Contact Kim C., at gratitudedinner@district9aa.org or 954-553-4347 

  
  

THERE ARE NO REQUIREMENTS TO HELP! 
  

Members must attend at least one planning meeting to volunteer. Service 
positions will be filled on a first-come basis. Volunteers will be eligible to purchase 

two tickets to the event. 
  

*Smoking is not permitted anywhere on church grounds including parking lot. 
  


